
Magothy River Middle School’s
Parent Weekly Update

MRMS SPOTLIGHT

MRMS 2019-2020 Teacher of  the Year 

Nominee Mrs. Watson.

Dear Families, 

We had a meaningful, and fun Unity Day. Magothy 

River Middle School united together by wearing our 

orange and participated in team building activities in 

order to show our acceptance, kindness and 

inclusion of  others. Please see the attached photos.

Parents we are kindly requesting attendance notes be 

submitted in a timely manner. So that, teachers can 

mark your student’s attendance as excused, which 

will also, allow your student to receive credit for 

make-up work. We have created and attached an 

attendance note template for your convenience.

Picture Re-Take Day

Mark your calendar for picture retakes which are 

scheduled for November 6, 2019. See attached flyer 

for details on how to order. 

6th Grade Dance

Parents please review, complete and sign the attached 

permission slip for your student to attend the 6th 

grade dance. Permission slips are due on Monday, 

October 28, 2019 to the main office. Students may 

give their 5 can goods to their homeroom teacher. 

Huge SHOUT OUT to Ed Davino of Rockin 

Tunes Dj's for bringing the tunes to our 

dance! We appreciate your complimentary 

services.

Lastly, I am proud to announce that Mrs. 

Watson is MRMS's Teacher of  the Year for the 2019-

2020 school year!

Sincerely,

Dr. Williams

Week of 10/28 – 1 1 /1

Mon - 10/28

Homeroom:

B – Day

Monday Rally

Tues - 10/29

Homeroom:

A – Day

Marlin Block

Wed - 10/30

Homeroom:

B – Day

Study Hall

Thurs - 10/31

Advisory Lesson:

A – Day

Anger Management 3

Fri - 11/1

Advisory Lesson:

B – Day

Organizational Structures



Kids Helping Kids Campaign

(formerly Harvest for the Hungry)

Week 4: October 28th - November 1st

Spirit Week

(see next page for details)

•Students bring their non-perishable goods directly 

to the stage in the café.

•Counselors will tally items per grade and 

winning grade will receive a treat at lunch.





CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

Students from Srta. Johnston's 3rd period (8th graders) practicing with difficult 

words to pronounce in order to prepare for an upcoming speaking 

assessment. Every time the students came into contact with the balloon, they had 

to say the word in front of  their feet. Each group had a "coach" to correct them if  

they were mispronouncing something. After one minute, the students would move 

clockwise to the next difficult word to pronounce. There were six words in total.



CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

Ms. Ebersberger's

homeroom class using their 

cans to spell out their grade 

during "Can-struction."

On Saturday, October 19th, 

NJHS members, Olivia 

West, Kay Latt, Alex Clark 

and Rosemary Wilson 

weeded the flowerbeds in 

preparation for 

unity day. We are really 

impressed with their positive 

attitudes and work ethic.



UNITY DAY




















